Engineering Office:
Company of New Hampshire 1671 Worcester Road
Framir gham, Massachusetts 01701
(617) - 872 - 8100
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November 1, 1982
SBN- 349
T.F. B7.1.2

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. George W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch 3
Division of Licensing

References: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, Docket

Nos. 50-443 and 50-444
Subject: Revision to FSAR Figure 13.1-5 (Seabrook Station Organization)
Dear Sir:

We have attached a revised version of FSAR Figure 13.1-5 (Seabrook
Station Organization).

Figure 13.1-5 has been revised to reflect an increase in the number of
Health Physics Technicians.

This item was addressed in a September 24, 1982, meeting with the
Radiological Assessment Branch Reviewer (Mr. Sy Block).

This item was inadvertently omitted from Amendment 47, but will be
included in Amendment 48.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY
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Project Manager
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